
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Friday 7th February 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Monday 10th February, as part of this half term’s understanding the world learning, we will be taking Nursery 
for a walk to post a letter in the post box situated on Thames Road. This will be during the morning.  We will 
leave school at 9.15am and return shortly after.  Please send a stamp into nursery so your child can receive the 
invite through the post. 
 
I have requested volunteers to walk with us via Seesaw, if you can spare 10 minutes to support us on the walk, 
we would be grateful. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a coat.  If the weather is unsuitable, we will postpone the visit and rearrange. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 Mrs.Williams 
 

 

 


